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 Follow-up action arising from the discussion 
at the meeting on 11 May 2020 

 
  
 The Administration was requested to provide information on the 
breakdown of the number of additional public electric vehicle chargers by 
location as listed in Annex 1 of LC Paper No. CB(1)589/19-20(01) 
planned to be installed at government car parks in the coming three years.   
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